Miller, Diane M. (CDC/NIOSHI/EID)

From: ChiefTacy@gmail.com

Sent: Wednesday, March 30, 2011 5:25 PM

To: NIOSH Docket Office (CDC)

Cc: Chen, Jihong (Jane) (CDC/NIOSH/EID) (CTR)

Subject: 221 - NIOSH Regulatory Agenda for updating 42 CFR Part 84 Comments
Name

Mitch Tacy,, Fire Chief

Organization
Buckhannon Fire Dept

Email
ChiefTacy@gmail.com

Address

22 South Florida Street
Buckhannon, WV 26201
usa

Comments

| totally support the recommended changes. We pay several hundred dollars more for a bottle simply
because some manufacturer has placed a sticker on a bottle that they actually did not produce. In
today's economy, that is funding that could be used elsewhere. It is a shame that when it comes to
grants, that fire departments are forced to spend extra tax dollars to conform to a rule that simply has
no merit. It amazes me that | am forced to buy a bottle with a vendors sticker on it, that is
manufactured by a totally different company. Why can | not just simply buy the bottle from the folks
that made it? A DOT approved bottle should just simply be a DOT approved bottle, regardless of
stickers. As long as bottles pass inspection, they should be acceptable. Thanks for your time on this
matter.




